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Pamela Martin

From: Danielle Scott < >

Sent: September 18, 2019 10:05 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: 952 Johnson

Dear Mayor and Council, 

Please accept this letter as an expression of support for the project at 952 Johnson.  After meeting with Cox 
Developments, I was not only impressed with the design of the building, but also that their intention is to make larger 
suites than what is currently being built and offered.  This will go a long way in contributing to the longevity of the 
neighbourhood.  I am a renter who lives downtown and I look forward to seeing this get built.  

Warm regards, 
Danielle Scott 
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